
February
Eighteenth
1927.

The Hon. H.3. Bennett, LL.D., K.C., K.P 
House of Commons,
Ottawa, Ont.
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Dear Mr* Bonnett*

Thank you very much for your letter of 

the 17th instant. I am afraid in mine of the 14th I made a 

slip and referred to the "Eddy Chair” and not the "E.B. Eddy 

Chair”. You were quite right and in our minutes of Corporation 

and also in the minutes of the meetings of the Board of Governors 

it is set forth as the E.,3. Eddy Chair" and not the "Eddy Chair".

Yours faithfully,

Principal
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